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NOTICE OF  
CANCELLATION  

 
North Cariboo Joint Advisory Committee 

 
 

In accordance with Section 127 (1) (3) of the Community Charter and the City of 
Quesnel Council Procedures Bylaw No. 1920 of 2022, notice is hereby given that a 
Regularly North Cariboo Joint Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
February 13, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. is cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Tuesday, March 12, 2024. 
 
DATED at Quesnel, B.C. this 9th day of February, 2024. 
 
 
 
 

      

Original Signed by City Manager Johnson 

Mayor or Corporate Officer 
 


